
 

 
 
 
URGENT NOTICE TO ALL AGENTS AND PERFORMERS 
  
RE: CRAZY CANUCKS 
  
It would appear that at this time the producers of the production called Crazy 
Canucks, Bradshaw McLeod & Associates, are not providing Performers with 
ACTRA contracts.  
  
Article 404 of the ACTRA Constitution and By-Law #9 of the ACTRA By-Laws 
clearly stipulate that all ACTRA members may only work under a duly executed 
ACTRA contract at a rate or fee not less than that prescribed in the current IPA. 
  
Any member found in violation of the ACTRA Constitution and By-Laws will face 
severe discipline for breach of work rules and professional misconduct.  
  
 


